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Jan 28, 2009

Federal Reserve Board Email comments

Dear   Email comments,

It''s not enough that the money the banks begged for is being used to
buy limos and other variously ridiculous and felon like articles most
of us could never afford  or that this near trillion dollar handout was
issued by Bush and blessed by Congress. On top of it we are being held
up by having to pay interest on loans from these thieves that we are
paying to bail out on top of that they want to continue charging ever
increasing fees. If we use another bank to get cash or make
transactions which is what all banks do and are interconnected by
computers than we are being flamed by these same said banks three times
over and all they have to do is cry poor and everyone in Congress and
the Senate rushes to give them whatever they want. Not only do I find
this suspect but I find it as the actions of thugs and old time money
lenders.

We want what is our right and we want it before the damn banks and
those that vote to give them our money.

Please allow me the chance to opt-in to overdraft services. This is the
only way that I will truly feel protected.

Sincerely,

Mr. Stanley Baker
Wrentham, MA 02093-1020

Stanley Baker, Wrentham, MA

Subject:

From:

Electronic Fund Transfers


